



OFFICE OF THE COMMISSIONER

Mr Paul Robilliard
Director
Housing Land Release
NSW Department of Planning & Environment
GPO Box 39
SYDNEY NSW 2001

Dear Mr Robilliard,

I refer to your correspondence, dated 14 August 2015, seeking comment from the NSW Police Force on the draft Riverstone East Precinct Plan.

The NSW Police Force has reviewed the plan and has no issues with the development. I can confirm that the Riverstone Police Station is currently under construction approximately two kilometres from the precinct and is due for completion in mid 2016.

Thank you for providing the NSW Police Force with the opportunity to comment.

Yours sincerely,

A P Scipione APM

Commissioner of Police

Department of Planning
Received
9 OCT 2015

Scanning Room



